Minutes of Planning Sub-Committee Meeting held on Wednesday 19th March at 7.30 p.m. in Milton Primary School.

Present: Mrs. B.C. Waterson, P. Kiddle and A.D.J. Bull.

Apologies received from K.P. Humphries and R. Day.

1. 4303 The minutes of the meetings held on 19th December 1979, 16th January 1980 and 20th February had been circulated and were confirmed and signed.

2. New Applications

- 4304 (a) S/0387/80 Mr. B. Lee, 45 High Street installation of mobile home the Planning Sub-Committee objected since it is believed to be a right of way to field at the rear and a residential caravan may cause some obstruction to land owner. (This may be access to development land re Structure Plan). Residents is houses in Cherry Close object because of being overlooked and they feel if one is allowed then possibly more will arrive.
- 4305 (b) S/0443/80 Mr. M. Newman, 17 Coles Road kitchen extension no objections.

3. <u>Decisions Received</u>

4306 - Crane Industrial Est. - erection of sign board - approved.

4307 - Mrs. Clarke, 30 High Street - erection of bungalow - refused since it would lead to interference with the privacy of neighbouring dwellings through overlooking.

· ·	PPOF	
Signed	D.C. Wateren	Date. 2.5.70

Minutes of Meetings of Milton Parish Council held on Monday 31st March 1980 at 7.30 p.m. in Milton Primary School.

Present: R.T. Summerfield (in the Chair), P. Kiddle, R. Day, G. Patten, Mrs. G.F. Tonks, Mrs. B.C. Waterson, A.D.J. Bull, H. Easy, K.P. Humphries and the Clerk B.K. Connor.

I. PLANNING COMMITTEE

1. 4308 The minutes of the Planning Meeting held on 3rd March had been circulated and were confirmed and signed.

2. Matters Arising

- 4309 Napp Pharmaceuticals. Mr. Robin Oram, Project Manager, had been visiting (4277) Canada and the Clerk had therefore been unable to arrange the earlier meeting. Mr. Oram would be available to meet Councillors on site on Monday 14th April at 6 p.m.
- 4310 Milton Area District Plan. The Clerk had received a reply to the Council's (4278) letter of 12th February on 4th March reporting that progress is well advanced. It was suggested that the Planning Team should have a further meeting with the Parish Council in April and the Chairman suggested that this should be held during the Parish Council meeting on 28th April. The Clerk would advise Mr. Turner accordingly.